
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 31st MARCH 2023 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

2022/2023 
EASTER HOLIDAYS 

03—14 April 

 
 
 
 
 

 

TERM 5 
 

Week 1 
 

Monday 17th April 
3—4:30pm Gurkha Culture 
Club 
 
Tuesday 18th April 
 
Wednesday 19th April 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 20th April 
Pine Class Forest School 
 
Friday 21st April 
2:30pm Celebration              
Assembly—All welcome 
 

Week 2 
 

 

Monday 24th April 
3—4:30pm Gurkha Culture 
Club 
 
Tuesday 25th April 
 
Wednesday 26th April 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 27th April 
Beech Class Forest School 
 
Friday 28th April 
2:30pm Celebration              
Assembly—All welcome 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Happy Birthday to:  

Suharsh, Suhana, Joey, Sophie & Ethan 

SUPERSTARS!  
 

Our Superstars this week are:  Reggie, Kyle      

Aisha C, Ainie, Marley, Sushant, Nunam and Joy  

 

 CONGRATULATIONS!  

Writer of the week 

The nominations this week are: Suharsh, Yomik, Kayden, Alicia,  

Darya & Nulam 
 

The winner is:  Nulum!  Well Done! 

KS1 Summer Time Songs  - 13th July 2023 at 2.15pm   
Parents are invited to attend. More info will follow! 

Dancing at DYRMS  
Pine Class have been busy rehearsing for a     

special performance at DYRMS on Thursday.   
They danced spectacularly well and made      

everyone very proud. Thank you to all the Mum 
and Dads that were able to attend.  

Well done Pines!  

Easter celebrations 2023 
We had a fantastic whole school trip to St Mary in Castro 
to celebrate Easter. Thank you to everyone involved in 

making the trip such a success, especially the adult  
volunteers that supported the children walking to and 

from the Church.   Thanks also to Rev Peter Sherrod who 
made us all feel very welcome.  

 HOUSE points   
End of TERM 4  

 
The results:  
kearsney:      592 
Burgoyne:     578  
Connaught:    568 
Redoubt:         560 



 

 

KS1 Music Extravaganza!  
Willow, Sycamore and Chestnut classes have been working so hard on their music 

skills this term.  They dazzled us all with their talents at our KS1 music extrava-
ganza yesterday afternoon.  Thank you to all the adults that were able to come 

along and watch.  It meant a lot to the children and the staff.  



 

 


